
 

 

 

Online Safety Talk - Wednesday 13th March at 9.15am in the infant school hall 
Computing and technology are such a big part of children’s lives now in both positive and  
negative ways. 
Miss Elliot from Y2 invites you to a talk for parents to discuss these issues and make you aware 
of what you can do to support your children in this area and help keep them safe online.  
We do hope you can stay after you have dropped your children at their classrooms. 

Raising concerns 

If you have a concern about your child or the school please contact us directly. The class teacher 

is usually the best person to speak to in the first instance. Class teachers are happy to deal with 

day to day matters at the beginning and end of the school day. However, if you need a longer 

conversation we ask you to make an appointment. Class teachers are very busy at the beginning 

and end of the school day so if there is a more complex urgent concern then members of the 

leadership team are usually available to speak to families at these times. 

It is important to highlight that we do not respond to concerns that are raised on social media. 

While we may occasionally hear about comments that have been posted we feel the best way to 

resolve any problems is to contact the school and arrange a meeting. Staff are not permitted to 

contact or reply to contacts made via social media.  

Bake Sale –a message from the Friends  

Thursday 14th February – straight after school. 

We will be seeking donations for another of our popular bake sales in two weeks time.  

We often run out of cakes quickly so the more donations the better.  

Sign2sing 2019 : SignHealth  

Our annual signing event has come round again and the children have been practising for our 

Sign2sing session.  

SignHealth is a charity that works to give deaf children and adults a brighter and healthier future. 

The charity works to raise money to train teachers and offers support to parents of children who 

may learn to sign at school.  

SignHealth also works in partnership with the NHS, strives to improve the health and well-being 

of the deaf community.  

Next week we will be signing and singing together in special assemblies at both schools and we 

hope to raise some money to send to SignHealth.  

If you would like to make a contribution please send it with your child on Tuesday.    

Just 50p per child would allow us to make a significant donation from our schools.  

Our children have worked hard to learn the songs and it is uplifting to experience them signing as 

a whole school. You can find the songs on the Sign2sing website if you`d like to spread the word. 

We have particularly enjoyed learning to sign “ True Colours”. There is a fabulous version of the 

song on Youtube featuring The GB Paraolympic team, The Paraorchestra and The Kaos Choir 

for non – hearing and hearing adults and children.  

Many thanks for your support, 

Sue Graham 
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Join in the fun and dress up as a book character to celebrate World Book Day! 

We ask that all children bring in the book that their character is from. 

Throughout the day, children will be encouraged to read for pleasure by stopping every-

thing and reading their book! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Mon 4th Feb  - Fox & Owls Back 2 Nature 

Tues 5th Feb  - Safer Internet Day 

Wed 6th Feb  - Deer & Badgers Back 2 Nature 

Fri 8th Feb  - Moles Family Café 1.30pm 

Fri 8th Feb  - Mice/ Robin Back 2 Nature 

Fri 8th Feb  - Y2 Maths Family Café 9.00am 

Weds 13th Feb  - Family Café Y1 

Thurs 14th Feb  - Friends Bake Sale 

Fri 15th Feb - Mice Family Café 1.30pm 

Fri 15th Feb– Mole / Robin Back 2 Nature  

Fri 15th Feb  - School breaks for half term  

Mon 25th Feb  - School Opens 

Thurs 7th March - World Book Day  

Mon 11th March  - 15th March  - British Science Week 

Wed 13th Mar  - Online Safety Talk 9.15am 

Fri 15th Mar  - Red Nose Day  


